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1154 is a no win bill for the citizens of Oregon. Most rural property owners have paid 

large sums of money for their property.  It’s a fact that properties without a source of 

water have very little value when compared to those with good quality water. Our 

homes for most of us, are our largest investment. If the State of Oregon takes our 

water, we lose value on our largest investment.   

I cannot fathom why 1154 is even an item of discussion.  Whose grand idea was this.  

Shame on the elected officials who are behind this insanity.  

Just Vote No on 1154.  


